



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Mary and Zac

Hugo and Alana

Tomass and Natalia - apologies sent

Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 8th December 2022


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives.

Year 5 were unable to attend.


2 Accelerated Reader 

Class representatives asked their class for ideas of what we can do to improve reading.


Mary - new books at green and orange level, a book at school as well as at home, more iPads 
to quiz on.

Alana - more reading time, maybe a lunchtime club.

Zac - more books.

Hugo - more opportunities to quiz on short reads.

Lola - book reviews on white board to share reading ideas

Jayden - books on apps or audio books, a reading room - more comfortable place to read, after 
school reading club.


Mrs Levy will consider all ideas and we will meet again before Christmas to confirm a plan for 
improving reading.

3 Next meeting 

Friday 16th December at 11.00am.
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